May 10, 2019

To whom it may concern:

CERTIFICATE OF RESIN AND INK SAFETY

Fantapak
12150 Merriman Road
Livonia, M| 48150

Tel: 734-838-1300
Fax: 734-838-1333
www.fantapak.com

Fantapak hereby states that the Low Density/High Density Polyethylene and/or Polypropylene resin used

for the film of Fantapak’s poly bags complies with FDA standards and regulations for food packaging use. Fantapak

further certifies that the printing ink used on all Fantapak’s products meets section 4.3.5.1 of ASTM Standard

F963-02.

Sincerely,

Leon Chang

Fantapak



